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Newsletter Strategic Partnership for Older People’s Inclusion into the 

Digital World – SPIDW 

In October 2018, when our project started, we had an ambitious goal: Bring together experts, teachers, 

mentors social workers (and so on) to collect collaboratively good practices to include older people in the 

digtial world. At the frist TPM in December 2018, the project plan was discussed and the first hurdles were 

taken. 

We are currently looking back on a successful project duration and would like to let you participate in it. 

ABOUT THE PROJECT: 

The „Strategic Partnership for Older People’s Inclusion into the Digital World – SPIDW“ is a project cofunded 

by the ERASMUS+ Programme of the European Union. SPIDW is a project for Exchange of Good Practice in 

the field of adult education. Priorities of the project are allocated in extending and developing educators’ 

competences, open education and innovative practices in a digital era and social inclusion. 

PARTNERS: 

The project is coordinated by the EureCons Förderagentur GmbH (Germany). The project partners are: 

- Aidlearn, Consultoria em Recursos Humanos Lda. (Portugal) 

- PRO-MED sp. z o. o. (Poland) 

- Slovenian Third Age University (Slovenia) 

- Balkanska Agenciya za Ustoychivo Razvitie (Bulgaria)  

- Spolupracou pre lepsiu buducnost – Velky Meder (Slovakia) 

- Association for Intercultural Dialogue (Romania) 
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NON-FORMAL METHODS FOR SOCIAL INCLUSION (Augsburg) 

In February 2019 our first Training Activity took place in Augsburg (Germany). The main focus of this training 

activity was on the teaching of non-formal methods and their application possibilities. 

The diversity of the project partnership could make a decisive contribution to making it a successful event. 

 

SKILLS FOR FILM MAKING – PRACTICE (Ljubljana) 

During our second Training Activity in Ljubljana (Slovenia) the participants were able to learn and develop 

their digital competences and skills for film making. As a result of the first training event and the second one, 

the staff members of the partner organization can now use their gained knowledge and competences to 

improve social inclusion of older people in the digital world. 
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The workshop provides the necessary skills to spread the non-formal methods learned and to apply them 

practically. Every partner organization will share the knowledge with interested persons and involved 

stakeholders. 

 

GET IN TOUCH WITH US: 

We continiously work to extend our network. For this purpose we are searching for interested persons and 

organisations. Follow us on our webpage: https://www.spidw.eu or on facebook 

https://www.facebook.com/spidw. 

 

If you don’t want to receive this newsletter please send an email to huber@eurecons.com. 
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